
The first Sunday

morning of each month

we celebrate the

Sacrament of Holy

Communion.

Communion is open to

all who seek to follow in

the way of Christ, both

children and adults.

If you are reading this

newsletter online, be on

the lookout for orange

text - it's linked up to

documents and web

pages that you might

find helpful or

interesting.
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Our last 9:00 summer

Sunday service will be

on September 3. After

that, we celebrate two

Sunday morning

services at 8:00 and

10:00. Nursery care is

available at the 10:00

service.

WORSHIP WITH US 

If you have a

celebration, prayer

request, or other

contribution for the

newsletter, please email

us 7-10 days before the

first day of the month. 

CONTRIBUTE TO
THE NEWSLETTER

HONORING OUR 25+ YEAR CHURCH MEMBERS
   ON SEPTEMBER 17
On Sunday morning, September 17, the Congregational Care

Team will honor members who have been with the church for

25+ years. We have nearly 70 members who have been with

the congregation for at least a quarter-century! This is

something to celebrate! These longtime members will receive

a personal invitation to attend this special service. During the

10:00 service, we will recognize their years of faithful

membership, followed by Fellowship Hour sponsored by the

Congregational Care Team. In this 125th Anniversary Year, it

will be wonderful to honor the members who have helped to

make this congregation such a welcoming and warm faith

community. Hope you can be a part of the celebration on

September 17!

START OF PROGRAM YEAR ON SEPTEMBER 10 
On Sunday morning, September 10, we return to two services

at 8:00 and 10:00 and kick off another program year in the

life of our church!  To help us celebrate, the Fellowship Team

will be hosting Fellowship Hour following both services. 

Church School will meet for the first time this program year

and Nursery Care resumes, both at 10:00. 

A table will be set up in Fellowship Hall showcasing our 125th

Anniversary apparel ordering options, as well as information

on our RaiseRight fundraising gift card program. In addition,

our Medics in our Midst program will offer a third CPR and

AED training for those registered after the 10:00 service. 

We hope you can join us!

ORDER APPAREL THROUGH SEPTEMBER 24
Another round of apparel orders will be

accepted through September 24. Check out

the tote bag that has been added for $20!

Click here to ordering online, or click here for

the paper order form. Thank you! new!

https://forms.gle/CBPEeTW4EGrfpsJd9
https://www.portucc.org/Apparel%20Order%20Form%20-%20Sept%202023.pdf

